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Hello! My name is Tammy Kenney Bevins and I live in Yarmouth, Maine. I am 
writing in support of LD 956. I love to ride my bikes! Yes, bikes! I have 3 for 
different kinds of cycling conditions. I have used all 3 of them on various parts of the 
East Coast Greenway in Southern Maine with my family and friends over the years. 
What a great asset that has been for us to exercise safely, have picnics, watch birds 
and generally enjoy the fresh air and sunshine! To have the opportunity to enjoy more
of our beautiful state safely on our bikes, walking, cross-country skiing, etc would be 
wonderful! I know that the towns and businesses along the way would benefit from 
the trail users as I know how we have patronized the businesses along the East Coast 
Greenway before, after and during our trips. Thank you for considering all the 
positives an extended multi-use trail would provide for the local people as well as 
tourists. I encourage you to vote "ought to pass." 


